Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco has received the petition for declaratory statement from Wine.com, represented by Davis Wright Tremaine, LLP. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of Sections 561.54 and 541.545, Florida Statutes, as it applies to the petitioner.

Whether Sections 561.54 and 541.545, Florida Statutes, require businesses desiring to ship wine into the State of Florida, but located outside Florida, to become licensees under Florida’s beverage law and establish a physical place of business in Florida.

A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Agency Clerk, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.

Please refer all comments to: Ralf Michels, Chief Assistant General Counsel, Department of Business and Professional Regulation, Division of Alcoholic Beverages and Tobacco, 1940 North Monroe Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399.
